
Norborne Road Drainage Improvement Project

Norborne Road, north of Elmore Lane

This project will reduce the frequency and severity of roadway flooding and maintenance costs incurred by the City when 
cleaning the drainage system. The project will result in improved drainage capacity and fewer clogs in the drainage 
system. 
 
The project area, highlighted within the figure below, will take place primarily on Norborne Road north of Elmore Lane, 
including Elmore Lane, Rucker Lane, Oberlin Road, and Chatsworth Drive. It will also include the channel between 
Norborne Road at Elmore Lane and Pompey Springs Road.

August 2019

January 2020

Fall 2020

To Be Determined



Field Investigations: 
Survey work has been performed by Cardinal Survey to collect data for the proposed design improvements. 
Citizens may still see survey or engineering staff and vehicles in the neighborhood and project corridor collecting 
additional data and performing field investigations on occasion. 
The information collected will be used to ensure an accurate design for optimal drainage improvements. 
 
Public Meetings: 
Public meetings will be held to present proposed improvements and obtain citizen feedback.  
The times and locations of the meetings will be announced as the project progresses. 
 
Project Duration: 
This project is currently in engineering design. 
The project will be advertised for construction when the design is finished, subject to funding availability. 
Before construction begins, a letter will be sent to adjacent property owners to notify the neighborhood of the 
construction start date. 
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